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October 6, 1971

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We are continuing work on the Big Bend project that we wrote you about 
several months ago. Now we are cooperating with the National Park 
Service and their contribution to the effort will be a slide show. They 
need to get 35 mm. slides of the pictures that are available for use, so 
their designer can proceed with the project. My question is, what would 
be the best way to get slides of the material we selected from the prints 
you send us? Shall we make them here (we have a copy machine that 
minimizes the work)? Do you want to make them? Or, shall we send 
them to the National Park Service and let them make them? We have 
selected three of the large prints and about sixteen of the 8" x 10" prints 
that we would like to get slides of.

I think your pictures of the border area are very descriptive and enjoyed 
looking at them. I am sure they will contribute measurably to our exhibition, 
which at the present time, is scheduled for late 1972.

TOnnie C. Tyler 
Curator of History
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